
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Contact: 

USA Phone: +1 334 646 1066 

PNG Phone:  +675 7967 8463 
Email: calebwilson@mwbm.org 

 
Goals: 

- Preach Christ 
- Disciple Believers 

- Establish Local Churches 
- Give God the Glory 

 
Birthdays: 

Caleb - Oct. 12 
Tabitha - May 24 

Cassia - Oct. 10, 2018 
Anniversary: 
July 7, 2017 

 
 

Sending Church: 
Mt. Calvary Baptist Church 

P.O. Box 1372 
Roanoke, Alabama 36274 

Pastor Ricky Emery 
+1 (334) 863 4996 

 
 

Support Address: 
Macedonia World 
Baptist Missions 

P.O Box 519 
Braselton, Georgia 30517 

www.mwbm.org 
 

 

 
 

 

 

But none of these things move me, neither count I my life dear unto myself, so that I might finish my course with joy, and 

the ministry, which I have received of the Lord Jesus, to testify the gospel of the grace of God. Acts 20:24 

 

Carrying the Gospel of Christ to the Islands of 

 

 

Caleb Wilson
Dear Friends,

       It is good to be saved! Nineteen years ago, at the age of six, I put my faith in Jesus Christ for salvation! Through Christ, I am now part of the family of God, and according to John 14:2, I am given a home in Heaven with the Lord. There is much uncertainty in this world, but I am thankful that this world is not my home. I am a citizen of a Heavenly country!  

       In contrast to our first couple of months back in the states, May and June were very busy. We have been traveling throughout the North and South visiting family and churches, updating everyone on the Lord’s work in Papua New Guinea. We were also blessed to be at youth camp with our home church, where we saw several young people profess Christ! 

       Tabitha and Cassia are doing great. Tabitha is currently 30 weeks along with our new baby, and we recently found out we are expecting another girl! Please pray for Tabitha and our newest baby girl, that they will remain healthy through the rest of the pregnancy. Cassia is almost two years old, and she is not shy about anything. I am thankful for the Lord blessing me with such a wonderful family. 

       We have thoroughly enjoyed our time spent with friends and family here in America; however, we long for the time when we can go back to Papua New Guinea. It is still uncertain when exactly we would be able to return, so please pray any obstacles would be removed. We still have many needs once we get over there, so pray the Lord provides for those as well. The Lord has shown us where to go and what to do, and we are excited to get started. 

       We thank you all for your prayers and support! We are most likely here through the end of the year, so if you would like us to come by and visit just let me know. My phone number is 334-646-1066, and we would love to hear from you. We pray continually for you all!

Your Missionaries to Papua New Guinea,
The Wilson Family


Caleb Wilson
July 2020


